
     Celebrate the Spirit Award – Nominations 
 
      ASD-N is again pleased to honor individuals in our communities with the prestigious 
Celebrate the Spirit Award. This award recognizes those who, by virtue of their mere 
presence in our schools, enhance the positive and enthusiastic culture the makes ASD-
N a great place to educate children. The first Celebrate the Spirit Award was presented 
in 2008 to the late Beth Lord, a much loved music teacher who lost her life in a tragic 
highway accident. Last year’s winners include Dave Gaudet of Rexton, Jody Lavigne of 
Bathurst and the Ladies Diamond Dinner group of Campbellton. They, and many other 
individuals play an important role in supporting our schools. The award is a beautiful 
glass sculpture synonymous with positive energy, enthusiasm, and commitment to the 
goals of our educational community. 
     If you know of an organization, group or individual who has contributed above and 
beyond for our district, I invite you to submit their name(s) to me with a description of 
their contributions to ASD-N. We hope to have multiple awards representing the various 
areas of our district. Submissions should be sent to me at Elizabeth.Stymiest@gnb.ca   
no later than Monday, March 31st. 
      The award will be presented at our annual PSSC Appreciation Dinner on 
Wednesday, May 13 at the Gowan Brae Golf and Country Club in Bathurst. 
     If you have any questions, please contact me and I will be happy to answer them for 
you. 
 
Beth Stymiest 
Superintendent 
Anglophone North School District 
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